Rosenberg Corey

From: neil raja <neil@djangopdx.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:30 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004 vote yes

| support HB 2004 and hope that you will too. | have been displaced from my home

and | now live in my car. Every newcomer to Portland Oregon should be welcome however, displacing
the current residents is not a right that they have absolutely. We residents also have a right to a safe
home and be a part of our communities.

Newcomers who can afford to pay higher rents than we can, should be building their own new homes, instead
of forcing us out of our homes. Since we are not able to obtain credit, we cannot build homes and apartment
buildings, and every effort that we make to organize and exercise our liberty is opposed. Please help us.

Sincerely
Neil Raja

PDX Cloud Associates

A Cloud Service Provider in Portland Oregon USA
http://djangopdx.com/

(971) 409-3821




